NORTHROP

GRUMMAN
Memo
To: Bethpage Residents
From: Edward Hannon, Project Director
Date: Friday, July 29, 2022, at 3:15 p.m.
Subject: Central Avenue asphalt repair work complete; traffic safety controls removed

Northrop Grumman is providing this progress report to you on our activities in support of the RW-21
groundwater treatment system project and other associated environmental activities.

Our contractors have completed repair of the asphalt on Central Avenue at Hickey Blvd. They have
also removed the traffic safety controls. We thank you for your patience as we completed this work.
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If you have any questions, please contact Dianne Baumert-Moyik at (516) 754-2645 or
Dianne.baumert-moyik@ngc.com.

Our project information can be found by visiting www.northropgrumman.com/bethpage.

Thank you and have a nice weekend.
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